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Dear Parents and Carers,   30.6.23 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From Monday 3rd July 2023, we will be opening the sale of raffle ticket squares at both schools for 
our Summer Fayre Raffle Prize Draw.  
 
We have several valuable and worthwhile prizes to be won, including vouchers for day trips, beauty 
treatments, dining out and many other gifts. All these will be alongside the chance to win one of our 
following top, three prizes:   
 
Grand Prize – A brand, new Chromebook (Image for representation purposes only)  
 
Second Prize - £100 of Broadland Sports Centre Vouchers 
 
Third Prize - £40 Voucher for the Hippodrome Circus 
 
If you would like to purchase some raffle square tickets, please send the correct money into school 
in a named and sealed envelope with your child, who will hand this into class staff. All ticket squares 
are £1.00 each.  
 
Ticket square allocation is being centrally organised to be more efficient, so please do not send 
money in loose with the children on the understanding that children can queue up to purchase their 
own.   
 
We will continue to sell raffle squares right up to the live draw at the Summer Fayre and a raffle stall 
will be manned where this can take place. Do not worry, we will remind you of this on the day through 
the announcement system.   
   
We are hoping to sell as many tickets as possible raising funds for future school improvements and 
opportunities that all children can benefit from.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
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